PTC Meeting Minutes
October 10, 2023


Up next...

Happy Autumn Season! The Grandparent Luncheon is this Friday, following a 10:00 am Mass service. We are requesting more volunteers to assist with this event. Please sign-up here:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084DAAAF28A3F5C07-grandparents/150604246#/


 Next week...
    
· MHR School Picture Day...is approaching. Wednesday, October 18th is the date. Dress uniform is the attire.

· Please join PTC on Sunday, October 22nd from 2:00 pm - 5:00 pm, for a Spooktacular Sunday Picnic. Held in the school parking lot. Please bring a dish to share and candy (peanut free), along with your lawn chairs. We encourage kids to wear costumes. Parents will station themselves at each cone so that the kids can walk from cone to cone for treats!


Listen up families:
 
Taste of Strathmore (TOS)! This is a whole school involvement...fundraiser. Please help by selling your raffle tickets. In addition, we kindly ask that you consider volunteering for this lovely event.  Call the school office secretary to leave a message for the TOS planning committee.
 
*This event is held November 4th. Save the date! This is a ticketed event. Tickets for sale at the school office.

 
Other ways to help...

· Did you know...there is a Box Tops App...where you can scan grocery receipts to help generate funds that can support our school? Try this free app and select Most Holy Rosary School if possible.

· Feel free to donate your bottles and cans at: Western Lights Bottle Return to the Most Holy Rosary School account.


If you need more uniforms, visit the MHR Uniform Closet...it's free...feel free. We are always accepting reusable uniform donations to put back into our school closet as well.


We are here for you.

